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Thursday 8th September 2022. 
 

  

 

Free School Meals Entitlement for 189ml Milk   

September 2022  
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

I am writing to you regarding Government legislation in relation to free school milk.  

As your child is in receipt of Free School Meals (income based) we can offer, free of charge for Term 1 only, 

a 189ml semi-skimmed carton of milk at morning break time. 

 

If you do not require a carton, then you will not need to respond to this email.  
 

Please ensure that your child will drink the milk as we have found in the past that a lot of children do not 

actually want it once ordered. 

We need to know if your child wishes to receive milk on a daily basis, so please simply send me an email back if 

your child wishes to receive milk daily, from September, and has no intolerance. 

 

Please email me back on: 

 

info@bpa.clf.uk 

 

In the Subject Bar:   FSM Milk Entitlement Sept 2022-2023 

For the Attention of:   Miss Bywater 

 Childs Full Name 

 Childs Yr/Class 

 

Please email me by Monday 12th September 2022 at the latest as I need to work out whole school 

requirements. 
 

 

Please be aware that if your circumstances change and your child is no longer in receipt of FSM then the free 

milk will also stop, however you are always able to buy milk for your child via the dairy by contacting the school 

Milk services on: 01934 510950. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Bywater 
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